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        Hanoi, October 5, 2015, 

Dear CEEC Members and Friends,  

 

On behalf of CEEC’s Executive Committee of the Central and Eastern European Chamber of 

Commerce in Vietnam, I am pleased to inform you that after several months of discussion and 

preparation, on October 2nd, 2015, CEEC has officially signed the affiliation agreement with 

EuroCham Vietnam. As agreed upon, CEEC will delegate a representative to EuroCham’s 

Executive Committee as an observer until the next Annual General Meeting of EuroCham and will 

have full rights and responsibilities after March 2016.  

CEEC and CEEC’s members will be eligible to access EuroCham’s facility and data resources, 

including: 

 Access to the « EuroCham White Book » 

 Free access to the EuroCham yearly Business Directory with all references and business 

contacts, including a page to introduce your company 

 Getting invited to all EuroCham events: seminars, workshops, networking activities, etc. 

while enjoying while enjoying deducted fee which applies for all EuroCham members. 

 Receiving a free membership card giving advantages and discounts in a number of 

restaurants, hotels or resorts, clubs, airlines, tour agencies, and other shops 

 Receiving EuroCham newsletter and getting access to weekly English news information 
 

Therefore, we would like to encourage CEEC members to visit EuroCham’s website and 

register for weekly newsletter. 
 

As from CEEC side, the Executive Committee Members in both Hanoi and Ho Chi Minh would 

arrange meetings with all Corporate Members to discuss further regarding which EuroCham Sector 

Committee would be suitable for their business. With EuroCham, we will hold a “new members 

introduction” in the upcoming weeks.  
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Another great news from the Chamber to be announced is that CEEC website’s beta version has 

been launched recently. It is already available at: www.ceecvn.org and you will be expected to 

receive another announcement when the Chamber’s website is officially launched.  

First and foremost, I would like to give my appreciation to CEEC Executive Committee Members 

and staff. These achievements would not have been possible without their valuable time and effort. 
 

On behalf of CEEC’s Executive Committee Members, I also would like to express my sincere 

thanks to all our dear members and friends for their interests toward the Chamber. Recently the 

40th member has joined CEEC, which is not only a great token of trust and confidence but also a 

good progress within the first half year since establishment and tackling organizational challenges.  

And last but not least, I also would like to record my gratitude to all the support and trust from the 

diplomatic bodies, especially from the Ambassadors and Trade commissioners of CEE countries 

in Vietnam.  

Consequently the CEEC Advisory Committee is currently being set up and will constitute on the 

20th October to enable good communication and a close coordination between our members’ 

interests and the official Member States representatives 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

http://www.ceecvn.org/

